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Published By: Tracey Wakeling – SBPRA Secretary 

 

 

We have been advised that vfast has been delayed for a short while. They were a little 

premature in asking our Managing office to share their details. 

So going forward, please do not contact vfast, keep paying your internet bill, and 

using the internet that you have. Your current provider will NOT be cut off until ALL 

homes have the new system installed.   

Please do ensure though, that once the internet switch has taken place, you cancel 

your payment to the office for the provider now, and you arrange for vfast to be paid. 

Speeding 

There have been many complaints regarding residents as well as guests and delivery 

folk speeding.  

Whatever our views on the speed limit, please do adhere to the limit,  those speeding 

are not driving at 10 or 15 miles an hour, but nearer to the 20-25, this is really not 

acceptable. 

Broken Light 

The broken light at the end of Coastal has been recognised and will be fixed asap, and 

hopefully today. 

Sandy Bay Residents Association Membership 

The correct forms will be delivered by your Street Champs starting next Monday, they 

will then be collected, subs taken, and a membership booklet delivered. 

IF you have been given forms already please DO NOT use these forms, they should 

not have been handed out, as they are incorrect.     
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We are asking all residents to fill the form in, as many folks have changed 

circumstances/names/phone numbers/emails etc. 

AGM  

The AGM will be held  on 18th October 2024.  This years' venue is Waterside Farm, so 

there will be plenty of  free parking.  

 Further details will be available on this shortly. 

September Race Day on Sandy Bay 

After the amazing success of the Race Day in June,  there will be another on the 14th 

of Sept.  Same venue and open to ladies and gents.   

The ticket price is £2.50 per adult, there will be a limited choice of menu from the bar. 

Tickets will be available from the bar later in the week. 

The proceeds from the day will be donated to our two chosen charities, namely Cisco 

House and Little Havens Children's Hospice. 

 

Thank you for time. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Tracey Wakeling – Secretary 

 

              


